No.2-6/R/2012/SDO/ &
. OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT COMMISSIONER
SOUTH ANDAMAN

e
Port Blair, dated the \\ Jan, 2013.

To

The Executive Secretary,
AAJVS,
Port Blair.

Sub: Comments on Jarawa incident — reg.

This is with reference to a letter No.11-2/AAJVS/2012/557 dated
26/12/2012 addressed to the Deputy Commissioner (SA) regarding
Jarawa incident occurred at Mile Tilak village under Ferrargunj Tehsil.

In this connection, you are requﬁ;ﬁda\\o comment on the part that the
—

vehicle especially allotted to the Jarawas is uscd for dropping them at Mile

Tilak village and directly responsible for such incident.

Assistant Co i§stoner

South Andaman

Copy lo:
PA Lo DC(SA) for kind information of DC(SA).

Assistant Corgmlis!ioner
South And&a




